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Public Notice 

Vermont State Housing Authority 

Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program 

 

Effective Friday, December 22, 2023, at 4:30pm Vermont State Housing Authority (VSHA) will be closing 

its waiting list for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program which was only open to Vermont 

families displaced due to fire, flood, natural disaster, or condemnation by a local, State or Federal 

Agency. 

VSHA’s waiting list continues to be open for the Section 8 Project-Based Voucher Program.  

Applications may be completed online by visiting https://vermont.affordablehousing.com.  Paper 

applications may be requested by calling (888) 406-4003 or at our office located at One Prospect Street, 

Montpelier, VT between the hours of 7:45am – 4:30pm Monday – Friday. 

 

This Notice is being provided in accordance with VSHA’s Administrative Plan for the Section 8 Housing 

Choice Voucher Program, which mandates the Authority provide public notice when closing its waiting 

list.  

 

For additional information call:  802-828-3295 (voice); 800-798-3118 (TTY); 800-820-5119 (messages) 

 

Equal Housing Opportunity 

 

https://vermont.affordablehousing.com/

